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1Similar prohibited overlap also exists with the facilities proposed in an application (BNPED-
20071022BRO) for a new station on Channel 213C2 in Benton City, Washington.  The Benton City
application was dismissed on August 26, 2011, but the applicant filed a timely Petition for Reconsideration
of the dismissal of this application.

Carl E. Smith Consulting Engineers

Figure 18.0 shows the service and interference contours for the proposed modified

KOLU facilities in relation to those of all other domestic stations, both authorized and

proposed, on Channels 208 through 214 that require protection consideration.  All con-

tours were projected using the notified facilities for each station from the FCC’s Consoli-

dated Database System (“CDBS”) and terrain data extracted from the NGDC 30 second

terrain database.  As shown in this figure, the predicted 60 dBu contour for the pro-

posed KOLU facilities will overlap the predicted 100 dBu contour for the facilities autho-

rized by the construction permit (BNPED-20071018AQJ) for a new station on Channel

213C2 in Prosser, Washington.1  A complete discussion of this overlap situation, as well

as a request for an appropriate waiver, is included in Exhibit 17 to the attached applica-

tion.  Figure 18.0 shows that, with this exception, the proposed KOLU facilities will not

cause or receive any prohibited contour overlap with any other station that requires pro-

tection consideration.

Table 18.0 shows the actual and required separations between the proposed 

modified KOLU facilities and all stations and allotments operating on Channels 264 and

265.  As can be seen from this table, the proposed KOLU facilities have adequate

separation from all facilities requiring consideration.






